
Members of the House Judiciary,

My name is Megan Fuller, and I am a long time resident of North Dakota with a background in 

library science.  I have worked and volunteered at a handful of ND libraries throughout my 
life.  Frankly, this bill is an insult.

I will not waste time here, like this bill is wasting all of ours.  I am urging you to NOT PASS 
SB2307.  This bill is a massive waste of taxpayer time and money. 

 I hope the next session has bills that are focus on the real issues affecting your 

constituents, like access to affordable food, housing, and childcare.  DO NOT PASS SB2307.

Thank you,

Megan Fuller

Jamestown, ND


